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Friday 17th November 2023 

 

 

Gatehouse Theatre – Friday 15th December 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have arranged for Year 1 to visit the Gatehouse Theatre to watch Beauty and the Beast, this links in with 

our topic ‘fairy tales’. 

 

We will be leaving school at 8.50am accompanied by Mrs Scattergood and several other adults. 

Children will need to wear their school uniform for the trip. 

 

  We are kindly asking for a contribution towards the trip of £15.00. 

 

Please log into your Scopay account to make payment and to give consent for the trip. 

 

  The children will miss having a hot dinner due to the time in which they return.  

  We can provide a school meal; which will be sandwiches. If you would like us to provide a lunch then please  

  tick your selection on Scopay when completing the consent form. There will be an option of Cheese or  

  Tuna Mayo sandwich. 

  

 The deadline for completion of consent is Friday 1st December. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Scattergood 

Year 1 Class Teacher 
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